
 
 

        December 30, 2016 
 
 
TO:  All Members of Council 

Mayor Patrick A. Ward 
 Paul Murphy, Director of Law 
 
   
  

Pursuant to O.R.C. 121.22 (G)(1), there will be a Special Meeting of Council to 
be held in Executive Session (closed to the public) on Tuesday, January 3, 2017 
at 7:15PM to discuss personnel. 
     
     Lane A. Schlessel, Vice Mayor 
     Charles A. LoPresti, Councilman 
     Joseph A. Marko, Councilman 

 
 
Copies sent Personal Service to Members of Council; mailed to  
PLAIN DEALER and SUN MESSENGER. 
 
Copies to Receptionist and Dispatcher; posted on Bulletin Board. 

 
Sent via e-mail as requested. 
 


